
	
	
	
	
Memorial	University	of	Newfoundland,	Blackall	House	Reunion	2019	
	
Event	Dates:	Friday,	August	9	to	Sunday,	August.	11,	2019		
	
TARGET:	All	Blackall	House	alumni	from	1967	-	1985		
	
LOCATION:	MUN	Campus,	St.	John’s	NL,	(various	locations)	
	
ORGANIZING	COMMITTEE	CONTACT:		Email	blackallreunion@gmail.com	
	
	
It’s	been	50	years	since	Blackall	House	on	MUN’s	St.	John’s	campus	opened.	That	was	1967	
and	up	till	1985	it	was	an	all-male	residence.	A	committee	is	in	place	planning	a	resident’s	
reunion	for	those	early	years	67-85.		
	
August	9	-	11,	2019	will	be	a	fantastic	weekend	of	activities	that	will	get	you	and	your	
former	housemates	reminiscing	about	past	stories	while	creating	a	host	of	new	memories.	
	

To	ensure	it	is	a	success,	we	need	YOU	…	the	former	residents	of	Blackall	House	from	1967	

to	1985!	If	you	lived	in	Blackall	from	during	those	years	and	you	want	to	stay	in	the	loop	of	

what	is	being	planned	and	when	registration	goes	live,	please	go	to	this	link,	

https://www.mun.ca/alumni/reunions/blackallreunion.php	,	click	on	“REGISTER	FOR	

UPDATES”	at	the	bottom	of	the	page	and	submit	all	contact	information	requested.	We	are	

missing	a	lot	of	names	and	contact	information	and	we	want	to	reach	as	many	people	as	

possible	

We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	in	August	2019!!	


